
 

101-105 Victoria House 
Victoria Road  
Chelmsford   
CM1 1JR 

 
18 December 2015 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 Wivenhoe to University Cycle Link  
 
We are writing to update you on our forthcoming plans for January on the Wivenhoe to 
University cycle link. As you know we have been delivering the preliminary works to enable 
us to start in earnest on the main construction of the cycle route when we return on the 4th 

January 2016.  
 
Below is a look ahead at some of our forthcoming work and information regarding bus 
services that we hope you will find useful.  
 
Update 
 

 The B1028 Colchester Road will be open to all traffic to ease congestion for 
shoppers over the Christmas period until Monday 4th January 2016. 

 

 To enable a safe working environment the B1028 Colchester Road will be closed 
between Boundary Road and Elmstead Road to all traffic from Monday 4th January 
2016 until Thursday 31 March 2016.  

 
Work to be carried out in January will include: 

 

 Utility diversionary work 

 Trial holes and ground testing for full depth carriageway construction 

 Installation of ditches / soakaways to east side of road 

 Installation of filter drains / soakaways to west side of road 
 
Bus Services 
 
There will be some changes to local bus services and you can find more information about 

changes to local services, including school services here: www.essex.gov.uk  
 
We appreciate that construction work can be inconvenient and we appreciate your patience 
whilst we carry out this essential work.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Highways 
 
 
T:   0345 603 7631 
E:  contact@essex.gov.uk  
W:  www.essex.gov.uk/highways  
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